
    

                               

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thank you to all our year six parents for attending the meeting this week to set 
targets for our pupils. 100% attendance - thanks everyone. 

 
I enjoyed visiting all classrooms this week to see our pupils in action in a number of 

science lessons. Everyone was engaged and excited about learning. 
 

We are working hard to improve our handwriting and presentation across the academy 
and children have signed our ‘pride and presentation’ agreement at the start of term. We 
can’t wait for you to come in and see their books to see how hard they are working and 

the improvements they are making. 
 

I wanted to share with you the curriculum development work that we have undertaken 
over the last two years. Please take a good look at our website. 

These are our Reedswood curriculum Aims and Principles that we embed in all our 
subjects. 

 
Take another look at our curriculum on our website to see our new knowledge organisers 

too. 
 

We opened our community hub this week and welcomed parents to two new workshops. 
See our Autumn Term events. 

 
After school booster sessions are available for years 2-6 from next week, please see the 

timetable on the reverse on the newsletter.                                                                                   
Years 2 & 3: 4-4.30         Years 4 & 5: 4-4.45        Year 6:  4.30-5.15 

 
I’m looking forward to seeing you at our parent council next week. 

Mrs Lathbury-Cox  

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

RLW 79.69% 

RLT 92.02% 

1PG 87.96% 

1SN 89.68% 

2LP 98.51% 

2CG 83.86% 

3PB 83.53% 

3VG 92.06% 

4CO 94.31% 

4KR 96.13% 

5HF 97.69% 

5MM 97.77% 

6HL 86.75% 

6BH 95.13%   

6RF 97.73% 

Well done to 2LP 

last week for 

achieving 98.51% 

 

Overall attendance 

91.2% 

 

87.82%  

 

Newsletter  
Autumn Term 1 Week 3 

Week ending                     
24 September 2021 

 
Maxine Lathbury-Cox- 

Headteacher 
Reedswood Academy  

Tel: 01922 721323 

LOCAL NEWS  

M6 junction 10 improvement work Weekend closure 24 - 27 September 

Motorway closed - Expect Severe delays between the exit and entry slip 

roads from 8pm Friday 24 September to 6am Monday 27 September. 

*********** 

Birchills agenda 21 Saturday September 10 am to 12 pm 
Sons of rest building, Bentley lane Birchills Walsall WS2 8SP 

All welcome but children under 12 must be accompanied by adult. 
Free hot and cold drinks and access to pool, football, snooker table and 

bicycles 
Follow us on Facebook Birchills agenda 21 

Contact Shokt Fazal 07505 202 722 
UNIFORM 

A reminder that we have limited sizes of uniform left to purchase from 
school.  Our new supplier of carigans, jumpers & PE T shirts is avaialble 

from 
Atlas Embroidery 

1-3 Manor Industrial Estate 
Pleck Road 

Walsall WS2 9XX 
Logo purple cardigan £11.99 (age 3-12) 

Logo purple jumper £9.99 (age 3-12) 
Logo purple PE t-shirt £5.00 (age 3-12) 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO LABEL ALL ITEMS OF SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

AUTUMN TERM EVENTS 

Parent Council 30th September                                                                            
Stay and play Reception 15th October                                                            

Maths workshop 8th November                                                                                    
SEND workshop 11th November                                                                          

Reading workshop 29th November                                                                         
Toilet training nursery 6th Dec 

 

 


